[Insert date]
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
Today, your student learned about the importance of reporting bullying to a trusted adult. They also learned the difference between reporting and tattling. 
Students learned that the goal of tattling is to get someone in trouble, but reporting is done to help someone who is struggling or being hurt. As a class, we practiced our new skills by looking at various scenarios and determining if it was something we should report or if it would be tattling. 
Students also learned how to talk to an adult about a problem. First, students were advised to ask the adult if they can talk privately, so no one else hears the conversation. Next, we talked about telling the adult the concern or danger. Then, students were encouraged to ask the adult to help find a solution. 
We encourage you to reinforce the importance of reporting with your student. When in doubt, it’s better to be cautious and report questionable situations to a trusted adult. Adults can't help make the situation better if they don't know about it. 
For more information about bullying and cyberbullying, visit www.DavidsLegacy.org. 
Sincerely,
[Insert name] 

